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Fuccillo Chevrolet recently made a $1,000 donation to the Grand Island School District 
as a way to say thanks for several commercials that were filmed by the high school’s 
audiovisual club.  

Students in the Viking Vision TV club partnered with Fuccillo to create five commercials 
for the auto dealer last academic year. The spots were entirely student- created, said 
instructional adviser Mark Gorton. Several students appeared on television and Fuccillo’s 
website.  

“The kids worked really hard on these,” Gorton said.  

The club was formed in January 2010 and presents live newscasts to the student body as 
well as on schooltube.com. Viking Vision participants receive school credit, and trustees 
touted the combination of learning and real-world experience that the club provides.  

“It’s great to see education put to actual, practical use,” School Board President David 
Goris said.  
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